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ADVISORY NO. 35
Series of 2021

IRELAND REMOVES THE PHILIPPINES FROM THE
MANDATORY HOTEL QUARANTINE REQUIREMENT

The Government of Ireland announced the removal of 34 countries from the mandatory
hotel quarantine list including the Philippines, starting on 16 July 2021.

Under the mandatory hotel quarantine system, any person who had been in a designated
State within 14 days of arriving in Ireland must pre-book accommodation in a designated

ilitvr and nvnonnt £~ i AN AT 1
facili Iy and Presenc i uaranine on arrvau.

Ireland’s Minister for Health Stephen Donnelly TD has announced that while 34 countries
have been removed from the said list, Cuba will be added to the list of designated states for
mandatory hotel quarantine. The move relating to Cuba also covers people arriving in Ireland
who have transited through the country in the previous 14 days.

For more information, please check Ireland’sofficial website, www.gov.ie.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

ERNARD P. OLALIA
Administrator

19 July 2021
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